To: 	 HOLA Board
From:	Ed Zambraski	Harbormaster
Re:	Report for March 11th Board Meeting
Date:	March 2, 2023

1. Things are relatively quiet at the waterfront.
2. The lake snowmachine access through the waterfront seems to be working out well.
3. All kayak racks have been assigned and folks notified.   There is a waiting list of 7 individuals.  
4. Motorboat slips have been assigned and individuals notified.  There have been a couple of minor changes.  The final assignments for rack slots and boat slips will be sent out again in April to HOLA members and also posted on the HOLA website.
5. The HOLA Board needs to confirm the following policy which is stated in the motorboat slip application form.   “Due to Milfoil concerns and the limited size of our harbor, renters can not launch or tie up their boats within the HOLA harbor.”  (I should add that renters with boats may enter our harbor to pick up or discharge passengers.)
6. The Waterfront Committee will meet later this month to discuss some physical changes to the waterfront including landscaping, new finger piers and the acquisition of a stair-like ramp to enter the water from our aluminum dock.
7. As requested by the HOLA Legal Committee, the Waterfront Committee will also discuss the issue of fines, how this may be structured, enforced, etc.
